Voters in the August 8, 2023 Special Election will use new ballot scanners to cast their votes.  The Cuyahoga County Board of Elections is introducing new “Clear Cast Go” ballot scanners to the public.  “Ballot Scanner Week” is an educational campaign that is part of the transition to new voting equipment. 
 
There will be seven public demonstrations from July 25th through July 28th to allow voters to try out the machines using demonstration ballots.  

On Friday, July 28th, from 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm there will be a special session to provide demonstrations of the “Clear Access” voting machine at the Harvard Garage. The machine is designed for people who may have visual or physical impairments.  The “Clear Access” machine allows all voters to mark ballots privately and independently at the polling place.

Ballot Scanner Week Locations:

Tuesday, July 25th, from 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm:
The North Royalton Library, 5071 Wallings Road, North Royalton, OH 44133
The Warrensville Heights Library, 4415 Northfield Road, Warrensville Heights, OH 44128

Wednesday, July 26th, from 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm:
The Mayfield Library, 500 SOM Center Road, Mayfield, OH 44143
The Fairview Park Library, 21255 Lorain Road, Fairview Park, OH 44126

Thursday, July 27th, from 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm:
The Gunning Park Recreation Center, 16700 Puritas Avenue, Cleveland, OH 44135 
The Woodland Recreation Center, 9206 Woodland Avenue, Cleveland, OH 44104

Friday, July 28th:, from 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm and 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm
The Harvard Garage, 2501 Harvard Ave, Newburgh Heights, OH 44105
2:00 pm to 4:00 pm: “Clear Access” ballot marking machine demonstrations
4:00 pm to 6:00 pm: “Clear Cast Go” demonstrations

